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INFRASTRUCTURE WORK TO BE CARRIED OUT FOR THE AVIM WEBSITE ON 9-10 MARCH 
2019
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It has been ascertained that the Center for Eurasian Studies (AVİM) website is being subjected to 
distributed denial of service attack (DDoS) type cyber-attacks in the last couple of days. As such, it 
has been decided that the AVİM website will be transferred to a more advanced web server in 
order to more effectively protect the website from various types of cyber-attacks. In this context, 
infrastructure work will be carried out for the AVİM website from 00:00 to 04:00 oclock (Turkey 
time, GMT +3) on the night connecting this Saturday to Sunday (09-10.03.2019). 
Temporary difficulties may be experienced when trying to access the AVİM website during this 
time period. We would like to apologize to our visitors for any potential difficulties that may be 
experienced in accessing AVİMs website.
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